
WITHDRAWAL OF PG SEAT(Medical)

The Medical Counseling Committee has received information from the
following Medical College about withdrawal of Postgraduate Seats available in
Academic Year 2016-17. The college has cited the reasons as mentioned below
table. Therefore, the College has withdrawn the following PG seats contributed
earlier toward the 50% All India Quota PG 2016:

PGIMER Dr. Ram Manohar Lohia Hospital, New Delhi
College Name PGIMER Dr. Ram Manohar Lohia Hospital, New Delhi
Letter sent by Registrar, PGIMER Dr. Ram Manohar Lohia Hospital, New

Delhi
Letter
Number/dated

F. No. 25-1/2016/Acad./PGIMER1709 dated 10th March,
2016

Course No. of Seats
reduced

Reduced from
… to ….

Seat reduced for
category/ies with
number of seat/s

MD (General
Medicine)

Seat reduced
by 1

From 11 to 10 One seat earlier shown
for  OBC Category
stand withdrawn

In view of the foregoing the above PG seat stands withdrawn with immediate
effect, this seat will be deleted from database before allotment process for
Round-1.

The Registrar of PGIMER Dr. Ram Manohar Lohia Hospital, New Delhi has
informed that due to JAC (Joint Assessment Committee) of IP University report
the about said seat is being removed.

Notice posted on 14.03.2016.


